
ParTech, Inc. 
8383 Seneca Turnpike 
New Hartford, NY 13413 

partech.com | 800.448.6505 

June 15, 2021 

Re: Change in ID’s 

To whom it may concern, 

The following is to state the purpose of changing the grantee code of the following ID’s: 

From FCC ID:
DGFBCSDG5B1 
DGFBCSDG5H1 
DGFBCSDXT1B 
DGFBCSDXT1H 

The ID’s belong to a product that we, PAR Technologies bought from 3M.  As we transform the product 
to our branding, etc. we need to also change the grantee code in order for the ID’s to reflect PAR as the 
owner. 

The product specifications, operation, and design have not been changed from the original listings, and 
the original test results are still applicable. Note: The only change will be cosmetic, i.e. instead of 3M 
logos product will bear the PAR logo. 

PAR grantee code is AVH. 

If any questions arise, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Rafael Martinez 

Sr. Compliance Engineer 
ParTech, Inc. 
8383 Seneca Turnpike 
New Hartford, NY 13413 
O: 315-330-8702 
www.partech.com 

To new FCC ID:
AVHBCSDG5B1 
AVHBCSDG5H1 
AVHBCSDXT1B 
AVHBCSDXT1H 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.partech.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CRafael_Martinez%40partech.com%7C0607ce01fcb14ae0903d08d758b9348d%7C222d8e1f937949f18f4eca26d1c24602%7C0%7C0%7C637075424790332513&sdata=O8OokuKSZSEaWG3jU88nIz3Yad%2BTqu8PsUFQj76Ovso%3D&reserved=0
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